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My dear Friend,
Six months ago I wrote to you about our 40th an-

niversary project.  We called it China—40th Anniver-
sary Prayer Project.  Chinese Christians had asked us 
for Bible Stories Alive in Chinese.  But the project was 
so immense that we hesitated to say yes, so we called it 
a Prayer Project.  

We asked you to pray with us that the Lord would 
provide His “chosen Chinese servants” to translate and 
voice the stories and place them on Internet and radio.  
And God has answered our prayers.  

Two months ago the President of Trans World Ra-
dio (TWR) Canada came to the Granary to present us 
with a plaque. 

This was a surprise.  But we had a bigger surprise.  
When Gerald mentioned our China Prayer Project, the 
President of TWR Canada and his colleague offered us 
the services of TWR’s China Ministry Development 
team and their studio in Toronto.  

After a meeting with TWR leaders, our Board 
have decided to proceed.  We are going to begin with 
the story of Creation (Genesis 1-4) and the story of 
Noah (Genesis 5-11).  

TWR will provide the talent and the technology 
and A Visit with Mrs. G Ministries will pay the expens-
es.  

The cost of translating and producing Bible Sto-
ries Alive in Chinese in audio and e-books will be con-
siderable.  Pray that the Lord will supply all the money 
that will be required.  Pray too that TWR’s team will be 
inspired by the Holy Spirit.  

Thank you for being a partner with us.  We marvel 
at what God has done in the last 40 years through His 
Word.  Now God is giving us this astonishing privilege:  
to tell the children of China that God loves them.  There 
are 300 million children in China.  Jesus said, “Let the 
children come to me.”  Let’s do all we can.

With my love and thanks.

In honor of
A Visit with Mrs. G

for 40 years of loyal partnership
and faithful proclamation of

God’s Word 
Internationally.

2013
“For from you sounded out 

the Word of the Lord...” 
1 Thessalonians 1:8

Kitty Anna Griffiths D. Lit.
Author of Bible Stories Alive



Your understanding of child life and the simplic-
ity with which you narrate deep theological truths is 
just amazing.  No child can resist your interesting, 
persuasive, and convincing story-telling.  —an adult 
listener in England

Being a parent who wishes that my children will 
grow up with understanding of the Word of God, you 
are a great blessing.  My kids can catch up with you 
very well.  Please provide more lessons.  —listener of 
Radio Sahara, Kenya

I’m a big fan!  I grew up listening to these sto-
ries.  Even after having a great Bible School educa-
tion (after being raised as a Missionary Kid), so much 
of my foundation was from your tapes.  Thank you!  
I can’t wait for my kids to listen to them.  —K. D., 
USA

I am a listener to your program on Worship FM 
101.7 (Liberia).  My name is A.K. and I am [was]a 
Muslim.  My friends had been telling me about Jesus 
Christ.  It used to be very hard for me to believe them.  
I went around places where pastors were preaching 
and I tried to understand what they were saying.  But 
I understand now.  I do believe that Jesus Christ is 
Lord.  Thanks for the program A Visit with Mrs. G.  

The China Project
Dr. William Tsui, Director of China 
Ministry Development for Trans 
World Radio, explains why Mrs. G’s 
Bible stories are urgently needed in 
China.

Sunday schools
For many years, the government of China did 

not allow anyone to share the Gospel message with 
children and young people under the age of 18 years 
old.  But this restriction has been gradually loosened.  
Children’s Sunday schools are being allowed in many 
churches (though they might not call them Sunday 
schools).  Also, Children’s Sunday school materials 
are being printed inside China.

“Stay behind children” 
Since parents have to go to the city to work, 

many children are left behind at home, and these are 
being called the “Stay behind children”.  Christians 
take care of these children.  Churches provide pro-
grams to help these children and, whenever possible, 
share Bible teachings with them.

Christian parents 
Christian parents want to bring up their children 

in Christ.  Some parents have accepted Christ overseas 
and have returned to China.  These are first-generation 
Christians.  Of course, most parents have always lived 
in China.  Some are first-generation Christians and 
others have been Christians for generations.

All these groups need good biblical material to 
share with the children about God and the Christian 
faith. 

Mrs. G’s stories, with the questions after the sto-
ries, will be a very effective tool to reach and teach 
these children.  Church pastors, children’s workers 
and Christian parents will be delighted to have this 
wonderful and powerful tool for their ministry to their 
children.  

Many have heard about this project—Bible Sto-
ries Alive in Chinese—and are already asking how 
soon they can have the stories in Mandarin so that 
they can use them as soon as possible.  The demand 
is already there.  Once the Chinese version is out, the 
stories will be greatly welcomed by many in China as 
well as by Chinese groups overseas.

You can receive our newsletter by e-mail.  Help 
us save postage cost by subscribing to our e-
mailing list today at 

mrsg@biblestoriesalive.org 

Dear Mrs G


